


          MEMORANDUM 

                 September 10, 1985 

TO: David Wheeler 

     DEP 

FROM: Bobbi Hahn 

     Historic Preservation Commission 

SUBJECT: Alterations to 7112 Maple Ave., Takoma Park 

     At its September 5, 1985 meeting the Historic 

Preservation Commission retroactively reviewed the enclosure of 

a rear porch at the above noted address which is within the 

Atlas historic district of Takoma Park. The Commission 

approved the work but did so with serious concerns about the 

procedure involved. The applicants. Steven Quick and Barbara 

Beelar, had gone through the approval process before so they 

should have been fully aware of the procedure. They stated 

that their builder came much more quickly than they had 

anticipated and therefore went ahead with the work before the 

HPC had a chance to review it. 

     Could you please check to see if a permit was ever 

issued for this work? The enclosed area was made into a 

kitchen but I am not sure if a county permit is required. We 

would certainly encourage you to issue a citation to the owners 

if there was any irregularity in the permit or building process. 
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